
Stage 2 Weekly Update… 
WOW - We have almost made it through to the end of an incredibly challenging, 

yet very rewarding Term 2 at BHPS. Lessons we have learned from Covid-

19 remind us to show gratitude for all the wonderful things in our lives that 

we often take for granted.  
We have been so fortunate in being able to come back to school for most of 

the term and resume normal lessons in our classrooms. Semester One 

Academic Reports will be sent home this week. These outline student’s 

progress and achievement in English and Maths, along with the next steps 

required to move forward in learning. Students have been working with their 

peers and teacher to formulate some Individual Learning Goals for Semester 

Two and we look forward to coming back refreshed after the holiday break, 

ready to work hard together to achieve these personal learning goals.    

Stage 2 Shout-Outs for excellent effort, attitude and work this week go to 

the following students: 

 Abigail B, Seab S (4G), Lachlan K, Billy L (4B), Zane S, Georgia 

W (4/5T), Georgia C, Molly B (3/4R), Tilly M, Joel S (3A), Sean 

B and Lachlan T (3H). 

What a wonderful time Year 4 are having, immersing themselves 

in Project Penguin! Our Year 4 students are very excited to become 

conservation experts and youth ambassadors for the locally 

threatened Little Penguins of Manly. They have been wearing 

their bright, blue “Project Penguin” T-Shirts and learning all about 

the Little Penguins of Manly, threats to their habitat and 

positive actions that they can take to protect the species. They are 

currently creating a design brief for their own community education 

campaign to raise awareness by 

highlighting the importance of protecting their 

habitat. They are considering different ways of 

enhancing the environment around Little Manly to 

attract more breeding pairs to build and maintain 

the Little Penguin colony. 
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We can’t wait to see the finished 

projects…. Watch this space! 

 

 

Students continue to display the learning characteristics of our BHPS 

Learner Superheroes, Blaze, Elektra, Aurora, Caspian, Octavia and Nova. 

This week we celebrated students who are displaying the collaborative 

characteristics of Caspian in the classroom. Early next term, we will look at 

how we can be more optimistic with our learning by channelling some 

characteristics of Octavia. 

Respect continues to be our PBL focus across the school, with all students 

being encouraged to show respect by consistently taking pride in themselves 

and our school by wearing the correct uniform, looking after their own and 

others’ belongings and treating all people and things with care and respect. 

 

RESPECT RESPONSIBILITY EXCELLENCE 



Some more action shots from Project Penguin… 

 


